
Newsletter/Newyddion
Class 9 

Edited by: 
Class 9

Date: Autumn 2022

Luke brought his puppies 
into school for everyone 
to meet.

Greenmea
dow farm 

have 
asked us 
to look 
after 2 
bearded 
dragons 

whilst the 
farm is 
shut.

We got to meet birds of prey

Swimming Gala
Pupils went to 

Cardiff to take part 
in the gala.

Well done to 
everyone who 
participated!

Remembrance 
day

For the first time in 
a couple of years we 

were able to 
celebrate 

remembrance day in 
the church.

From everyone in Class 9


